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In South Carolina we understand that time is money and if you are costing a person or business time, you are costing 
them money.  That’s why we were excited to sign a bill overhauling the licensing and regulation requirements for our 
friends in the real estate industry. Thank you to Sen. Alexander and Sen. Davis for helping  us remove the red tape so 
our businesses can operate more effectively and efficiently.
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